
 

WE WANT YOU!!
BECOME A SWIFT CURRENT BAND PARENTS 

AUXILIARY BOARD MEMBER!

HERE ARE THE AVAILABLE POSITIONS:
Vice President - assist the President, act in the absence of the 
President, and be familiar with all fundraisers
Bottle Drive Task Leader - organize 2 bottle drives (Nov after Grey 
Cup & Jan after New Year's)
Sweet Treats Task Leader - organize popcorn and cookie dough 

fundraiser (Oct)
Member-At-Large - attend meetings and assist with fundraisers 

as required
Treasurer - oversee all matters pertaining to SCBPA finances
Music Miles Task Leader - resoncible for collecting data and tallying 
student Music Miles
Winter Fundraiser Task Leader - TBD; organization of the new 
fundraiser

The activities of the Band Parents’ Auxiliary are used to reduce the cost of band trips and make them both affordable and 
accessible to every student.  Without your help, we cannot operate these fundraisers!          Please contact SCBPA President, 
Dyanna Graham, at SCBand.President@gmail.com for more information.
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